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Simran R. and Alma G. are organising a small fishing workshop in Porto - the first of its kind in Europe! 
 
Most of the content will be provided by Dan G., Alma's dad, who is an experienced fisherman and deeply 
connected to the ocean providence. Although this is the first of its kind, it won't be the last as there are 
plans to organise more and, at one point, even hold one in the UK. 
 
The aim for this workshop is to connect more second gen to this profound history within our movement, 
as well as giving them a chance to experience it first hand! You'll learn some basic fishing skills such as 
tool preparation, finding bait, shore fishing and sea food picking, as well as receiving internal guidance. 
 
There will also be time set aside for sightseeing and enjoying the lovely city of Porto, considered the 
World's Leading City Destination of 2022. 
 
Dates: 30th June (arrivals in the evening) to 5th of July (departures after lunch) 
 
Fee: 140€ which includes food, accommodation, transport to and from the airport and in the city of Porto, 
fishing equipment and a fishing license. 
 
This is the first run at something of this kind so spaces are limited to 15 participants. If you're over 18 and 
interested please contact either Alma or Simran: almagai@ gmail,com / simranjoyra@ gmail,com. This 
workshop is open to the whole of the EUME region. 


